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The Australian and South Australian governments have  

committed $87.5 million (80:20) to upgrade the Sturt  

Highway, between Renmark and Gawler to improve safety  

and traffic efficiency for all road users.  

What’s happening 
We are undertaking minor finishing works on the Sturt Highway 

overtaking lanes, between Blanchetown and Waikerie. Once 

complete these works will improve safety and amenity for all road 

users.  

How this affects you 

Sturt Highway will remain open at all times.  

To keep everyone safe while we undertake these works, there will be 

changes to traffic conditions. During working hours Sturt Highway will 

have speed and lane restrictions in place throughout the work area.  

Outside of working hours speed restrictions will remain in place for 

the duration of the project. Please plan your trips, observe onsite 

signage and the follow direction of traffic controllers.   

Access to businesses and properties will be maintained. If temporary 

access restrictions are required, advanced notice will be provided.  

We thank you for your understanding while these important works are undertaken. 

  

When 

Monday 25 November 2024 
for approximately one week, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday  

From 6am to 6pm 

Where 

Sturt Highway, between 
Blanchetown and Waikerie, 
East of Old Mail Route 
Road.  

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/sturthwy   

Email  DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au   

Call  1300 794 880  

  

 

New smooth surface 
enhancing safety for 
drivers 

 

Improving safety on 
vital transport corridors 

We are improving safety and supporting regional 
economic growth 
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